
You’re invited… we’re listening
The AESO invites you to an open house regarding the proposed Goose Lake 
to Chapel Rock amendment to the Southern Alberta Transmission System 
Reinforcement Approval No. U2011-115 (SATR Amendment) and the Fidler 
substation.

As the planner of the transmission system for all Albertans, the AESO has 
identified the need to reinforce the transmission system in the Pincher Creek 
area to alleviate existing system constraints and to integrate wind developments 
throughout the area.

	 		
	 	
	 	

The shaded area on the map indicates the approximate area where transmission system development 
is needed. In a separate application called a Facility Application, AltaLink Management Ltd. (AltaLink), 
the transmission facilities owner in the area, will describe the specific routes and sites they propose to 
implement the proposed transmission system development and request AUC approval to construct and 
operate the specific transmission facilities. The specific transmission sites and line routes applied for by 
AltaLink may extend beyond the area shown. 

Thanks to everyone who attended the July and September Open Houses regarding 
the AESO’s proposed SATR Amendment and need for the Fidler substation. We’re 
providing another opportunity for stakeholders to participate because it has been 
brought to our attention that some stakeholders did not receive all of the Fidler 
substation and SATR Amendment information sent to stakeholders.

Please join us at this open house to share your ideas about the AESO’s Fidler 
Needs Identification Document (NID) and proposed SATR Amendment. AESO staff 
will be on hand to have discussions and address any questions or concerns.

Open House Date and Location
Lundbreck
November 20 – 4-8 p.m.
Lundbreck Hall
1 Street & Breckenridge Avenue

While we have identified our choice of preferred option for the Goose Lake to 
Chapel Rock transmission line, we want to ensure that all identified stakeholders 
have the opportunity to consider the information provided by the AESO and 
provide their feedback. As with all feedback received during this consultation 
process, we will share what we heard and consider it in our decision-making 
process. After receiving stakeholder input, the AESO will prepare the SATR 
Amendment application and submit it to the Alberta Ultilities Commission (AUC).

For more information about the AESO, please visit our website at www.aeso.ca 
or contact the AESO at 1-888-866-2959 or stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. For 
general information about Alberta’s electrical system, please visit our website 
www.poweringalberta.com
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